
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Client File 5792.00 

 

       May 10, 2016 

 

Shannon Johnson 

Manager 

Licensing & Environmental Assessment Department 

Manitoba Hydro 

P.O. Box 7950 Stn Main 

Winnipeg MB  R3C 0J1 

 

Dear Ms. Johnson: 

 

Re: Northwest Gas Transmission Environmental Protection Plan 
 

 This will acknowledge receipt of the Northwest Gas Transmission Project Environmental 

Protection Plan, dated April 19, 2016, filed pursuant to Environment Act licence no. 3163. 

 

The plan has been reviewed by Environmental Approvals Branch and is hereby approved 

pursuant to Clause 8 of Environment Act licence no. 3163.   

 

Should you have any questions about the review process, please contact Darrell Ouimet 

at (204) 803-1389 or Darrell.Ouimet@gov.mb.ca. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

“original signed by” 

 

Tracey Braun, M. Sc. 

Director 

 

 

cc.  Public Registries 

 

Environmental Stewardship Division 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
123 Main Street, Suite 160, Winnipeg, Manitoba, Canada  R3C 1A5 
T 204 945-8321    F 204-945-5229 

www.gov.mb.ca/conservation/eal 
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